
 
 
 
 
24 March 2022 
 
 
 
Kia ora koutou  
 
A very quick one from me today: there have been no new cases amongst students or staff in the last 
24 hours. 
 
This morning, we tested the Year 10 contacts that we tested yesterday, as well as students returning 
to school. All tests were negative. At the moment, we do not have any planned testing tomorrow 
other than students and staff returning to school. 
 
I’ll write tomorrow to confirm this, but unless something significant happens in the next 24 hours, 
hybrid learning in Primary will end tomorrow, and we will be expecting all students in both Primary 
and College to be physically at school unless they are requires to self-isolate. 
 
Many thanks and have a lovely evening! 
 
Alex. 
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